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Wrenbury Primary School Newsletter 

11th July 2025 

What a week of sunshine and smiles! We started the week with our transition days, 

where the children spent time in their new classes in preparation for September. It was 

such a joy to welcome some new faces to our school community and to see our pupils 

embracing their next steps with excitement and confidence. It really does feel like 

everyone has grown so much this term! 

On Tuesday, our brilliant Year 6s received their SATs results – and wow, we couldn’t be 

prouder! You’ve all worked so hard and achieved so much. This time of year is always 

bittersweet for us – we’re bursting with pride and know you're ready for high school, but 

we’ll miss you terribly. You’re a fantastic group and we’re so lucky to have had you with 

us.  

 

We also had a visit from the Education Library Service Bus – what a treat! The children 

loved picking out new books for their classrooms and made some fantastic choices. Just 

a quick reminder: if you have any school books at home (look for the ELS sticker on the 

spine), please return them by the end of next week. 

Thursday brought an incredible piano concert from our talented pianists – what a 

performance! You were all amazing, and I know your parents were just as proud as we 

were. A huge well done to each of you. 
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Finally, we’ve been busy getting ready for our Summer Fair, which starts at 5pm today! 

Please do come along with friends and family – it promises to be a fun-filled evening. A 

massive thank you to everyone who has helped to plan and organise the event – we truly 

appreciate all you do. 

 

Little Wrens Theme Day  

Today, our Little Wrens have enjoyed their theme day. They all stood with such 

confidence as they delivered a beautiful assembly to school where they re-told the story 

of the very hungry caterpillar and sang a lovely song. You all look incredible in your 

outfits! After this, they decorated biscuits and enjoyed some craft activities. Ine the 

afternoon the children were BUZZING with excitement as they enjoyed a range of real 

minibeasts. What a great day!  
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This week’s awards...  

 

 

We All Matter Stars:  

Little Wrens:  Otto - for picking up litter and putting it into the bin. Thank you for taking such good care of 

our world. 

Base 1:  Jasper for always showing kindness towards his friends.  

Base 2:  Maya – for taking care on her new friends on transition days.  

Base 3:  Samson- for always showing his classmates that they matter by using excellent manners 

Base 4:  Beatrix – for being kind to all by supporting others with their organisation. 

Base 5:  Matthew for showing kindness on the playground, especially to the younger children. 

 

ACHIEVE Learning Awards:  

Little Wrens:  Stirling - for super concentration and engagement during carpet time. 

Base 1:  Bonnie for great engagement in phonics, recognising lots of tricky words! 

Base 2:  Max -for taking time and valuing his work  

Base 3:   Elliot- for super engagement in our computing lessons this week.  

Base 4:  Jonathan – for engaging in his reading comprehension using his help strategies.  

Base 5:  Mia for positively engaging with all her learning this year. 
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Reading Awards: 

 

 

Congratulations to Kendall who have been awarded their bronze reading badge this week. Well 

done to Freddie and James for achieving their silver! Remy, Serge, Libby, Pedro, Dolce have 

achieved gold this week! Well done everyone. You are superstars! 

This week, 16 children received a very special invitation to afternoon tea in recognition of an 

incredible achievement – over 250 reads so far this year! What amazing dedication – well done to 

each of you. I can’t wait to celebrate with you and hear all about the books you’ve enjoyed. 

There’s something especially lovely about this event for me, as it brings back a wonderful piece 

of the school’s history. Over 90 years ago, my nanny attended this very school, and as a reward 

for her hard work, she too was treated to afternoon tea with the headteacher. What a joy it is to 

bring this tradition back to life! 

  

 

A celebration!  

Well done to our lovely Georgia for taking part in her first 

gymnastics competition. Georgia took part in a range of 

different events and was placed twice – a 2nd and a 3rd! Well 

done, Georgia, we are very proud of you!  
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Please keep up to date with all things Wrenbury by following the school Facebook page and 

checking in on our website for news and updates. 

Your Headteacher,  

Mrs Charlesworth 
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